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The people are already suffering from the bad economy. We complain about the 

wages and expenses all the time, yet our politicians think it is a good idea to increase 

government fees for permits they put in place themselves. You want the person who 

desires to get a well for himself and family to see your permission to drill in his own 

land and on top of that to pay you more for forcing him to seek your permit. This bill 

increases the hardships and must be opposed.  


